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Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1, Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball
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Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
 
I applaud your considera�on of 4 permanent, pickleball-only courts in Central Saanich - the first and only purpose-built 
pickleball courts on the Saanich Peninsula! In comparison, there are 15 purpose-built tennis courts on the peninsula and 
zero purpose-built pickleball courts. 
 
These new courts will be greatly appreciated and very well used. Pickleball has overtaken popularity of tennis in North 
America. An energe�c game, pickleball appeals to all ages. 
 
The pickleball associa�ons and the pickleball community will finance the conversion, thus no cost to Central Saanich for 
these 4 new courts. A win for all! 
 
Mayor and Council, please support the mo�on to convert tennis court #1 at Centennial Park to 4 pickleball only courts. 
 
Sincerely, 
Margo Hay 
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